Wayne H. Jens
Vice President
Nuclear Operahons

2000 Second Avenue
Detrot, Michigan 48226 ‘élél 3§ 1?19184
(313) 586-4150 -6

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attenticon: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1

Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Reference: Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Subject: Fermi 2 Contingency Plan

This letter transmits six (6) copies of Amendment 1 of the
Fermi 2 Contingency Plan. The amendment addresses certain
organizational changes, editorial clarifications and other
minor administrative matters.

Should you have any questions, please contact

Mr. Keener Earle (313) 586-4211.

Sincerely,

¢cc: Mr. P. M. Byron* ﬁ/ b }‘4

Mr. M. D. Lynch*
USNRC Document Control Desk; Washington, D.C. 20555

*With Attachment

When serarated from enclosures, handle this document as
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